

June 29, 2020

It's summer, and we hope that you're enjoying some fabulous time outside enjoying the weather! Here's an update on what's happening with the bond program for Schoolcraft Community Schools.

Overall Project Status

 We continue to make progress on the bond program, and we thank the volunteers, parents, school staff and community for their ongoing support!

7/8 Grade Addition to High School

- The architect continues to make progress on the design documents.
- The user group will meet in August for the final design presentation and budget update.

New Elementary K-6 Building

- We had a great kickoff and visioning meeting with the steering committee and school staff on June 25.
- Our next meeting will be on July 8 to review the early conceptual designs before narrowing the concepts and sharing them with the volunteer committee.

7/8 Gym

- We continue to explore the best location for the gym in either the high school or new K-6 building.
- Athletic Improvements

• Our priority is the educational spaces, so this project is on hold for now.

Communications

We will continue to keep you informed about what's happening with the bond program through:

- Regular email updates like this one
- School board meetings
- South County News Purple & Gold insert
- School website and app
- Schoolcraft Community Schools Facebook page
- Bond Updates for SCS Facebook page (formerly the YES for SCS Facebook page)
- School newsletters (during the school year)

If you have questions about the bond program, please reach out to Jill VanDyken, Jennifer Gottschalk or Wade Rutkoskie at facilities@schoolcraftcs.org.

Thank you for your support of our schools and students! Go Eagles!